
 

 

Memo 
To: Coakley Executive Committee 
From: Peter Britz, Coakley Coordinator  
Date: June 11, 2020 
Re: Activity report 
____________________________________________________________ 
  
 

Spring Sampling 
CES completed the Spring sampling round with no issues. However when the samples were sent 
to the lab one of the four coolers containing samples which was sent to Vista Labs in California 
was delayed due to the carrier taking 4 days when the delivery paid for was guaranteed by 10am 
the next day. Due to the delay the samples were out of temperature. As a result the samples 
which were in that cooler are being re-collected. These samples are a mix of residential and OU-2 
samples. The re-samples are being collected this week.  
 
 

Surface Water and Stormwater Proposal Amendment 
The proposal for ongoing surface water and stormwater work has been combined into one 
contract. The contract proposal is for $59,250 and it is the recommendation of the technical 
committee to approve this contract so we can continue work on surface water and stormwater at 
the site and for compliance with HB-494. The proposal is attached as: (10424020-03R_Surface 
Water Evaluation_Contract Amendment (3).pdf) 
 
  

Deep Bedrock Study 
CES has begun work to prepare for additional deep bedrock samples and a future pump test. The 
coordination for that work includes downhole geophysics and packer sampling for M@-6. The 
downhole geophysics has been completed. The packer sampling work is being planned and will 
be conducted when the agencies have concurred with the appropriate depths to collect the packer 
samples from.  
 
 
 


